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30, Apr 2020

The EUDAT Summer School 2020 is cancelled
Due to the current COVID-19 situation the EUDAT Summer School 2020 "where data meets HPC" has been
cancelled.

Subscribe to our newsletter on the EUDAT website Home Page to receive information about the future EUDAT
Summer Schools or contact us at info@eudat.eu.
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